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RWG shareholder Craig Steele and associate Natalie Kalbakian will speak on
SB 1439 at this upcoming webinar hosted by ILG.

About the Webinar

Late last year, Governor Newsom signed SB 1439 (Glazer), which changes
elements of the Political Reform Act governing campaign contributions, and
establishes new abstention and disclosure requirements. Many local
governments have questions about how this new law applies to them and what
they can do to remain in compliance. Join ILG and our partner Richards Watson
Gershon for a discussion of SB 1439 and what it means for local officials across
the state.
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